
     
         

       
       

       
          

    
         
   

        
        

     
     

       
       

     
     

                            
                           

                        

                    
   

Timeline of information flow between Member, Nottinghamshire Fire & 
Rescue Service (NFRS) and West Yorkshire Pension Fund (WYPF). 
Please note NFRS or WYPF can not provide any financial support or advice regarding the paperwork sent, if unsure please seek 
independent financial advice. 

NFRS payroll will do initial calculations. 
This will then be sent to the member for a 
decision to be made. On average two to 
four records will be completed per week. 

Member receives relevant information to make a decision. 
If they wish to proceed then forms are wet signed and 

not check the form so members need to ensure these 
are completed accurately. 

returned to pensionqueries@notts-fire.gov.uk. NFRS will 

NFRS will pass on information to WYPF within 14 
days. This will take WYPF a minimum of three 
months to complete their calculations before 
sending back to the member. 
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Member will review information and once necessary paperwork 
is signed return to the following email addresses: 
Matthews@wypf.org.uk – to create payment notification. 
pensionqueries@notts-fire.gov.uk – for your pension payment 
records. 

Note - Interest rates are determined by Bank of England between 3rd - 7th of each month when interest rates are issued, this can cause delays in processing. Please 
be aware that that this is a time-consuming process which all parties must remain patient, we are all working tirelessly to get payments to members as quickly as 
possible. There is an limited number of pensions and/or payroll administrators to complete this process quicker due to an industry shortage of experts nationally. 
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